8th Grade NEWS

September 2016

Andrew White- Assistant Principal

Megan Harrison- School Counselor

Meet Your 8th Grade School Counselor

My name is Megan Harrison and this is my third year as the 8th grade counselor. I am thrilled to have the opportunity to work with all the wonderful students & families here at Brearley. As a school counselor, I work closely with the teachers and staff to provide a safe and successful environment for our students. I provide individual counseling, group counseling, academic counseling, and facilitate peer mediation. Please reach out with any questions!

Middle School Clubs

Today the middle school students attended a PSLP assembly. During this assembly students were given information about clubs they have the opportunity to take part in. We encourage students to try the clubs they are interested in and meet new people!



Attached to this newsletter is a list & summary of the clubs we offer.

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS MONTH

Upcoming Events

Week of Respect: Oct. 3-7 School Violence Awareness Week: Oct. 17-21 Red Ribbon Week: Oct. 23-31 PSAT 8/9- Oct. 19th

Gotcha Award Winner

Congratulations to Antonio Famiglietti for being our first Gotcha Award winner of the 16-17 school year!

Resources

Peer tutoring is available to all students! Stop by the IMC or Mrs. Harrison's office for more information!

Megan Harrison@kenilworthschools.com

908-931-9696 ext 2311